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Tate, Michele

From: Baile Mor Croft [omcfarm@pennswoods.net]

Sent: Friday, October 23, 2009 5:33 AM

To: EP, RegComments .

Subject: Regulation on Outdoor Wood fired boilers in Pennsylvania

Dear Environmental Quality Board,

I am sending this to you in regards to your purposed regulation of the outdoor wood burning boilers.
To say that I am dumbfounded by your current proposal is the very least. I cannot believe that you find
this subject in your jurisdiction. This is America, the FREE country. Have you lost all sense of what that
means? Have you totally forgotten what your parents, grandparents and for fathers fought for? Can you
please answer me this question, why on this free country's earth do you feel that this legisiation is
necessary as a "blanket" legislation for the entire state? Also, why do you feel wood pellets are the only
viable source to heat these boilers by? Do you have a financial stake in the wood pellet business? Are you
totally forgetting that trees, are our most renewable, recyclable, biodegradable resource, i.e. this
translates into firewood? And finally, isn't there something better that you can find time to regulate? Do
you, honestly deep down feel that you are really truly helping anyone out with this type of lawmaking?
Maybe I am missing something, if so please kindly inform me. Sincerely, Veronica English 983 Jo Jo Rd
Kane,PA 16735 bmcfarm@pennswoods.net PS remember, the citizens of this country still can and will pass
their votes on election day, and each one of you has an election day at some point or another.
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